
WAC 392-343-102  Construction management.  Prior to commencing 
with project design the district shall employ or contract personnel to 
perform professional construction management. Construction management 
shall be required for all projects greater than fifty thousand square 
feet and is optional for projects fifty thousand square feet or less. 
For the purpose of this section construction management is defined as 
the process of professional management applied to a construction pro-
gram for the purpose of controlling time, cost, and quality.

The construction manager shall have appropriate and demonstrable 
experience in the management of construction projects including pro-
curement, contract administration, scheduling, budgets, quality assur-
ance, information management, and health and safety.

The amount of state funding assistance for which a district shall 
be eligible for construction management shall be the state funding as-
sistance percentage multiplied by two and one-half percent of the con-
struction cost allocation multiplied by the square foot area for the 
fiscal year funded.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.525.020. WSR 10-09-008, § 392-343-102, 
filed 4/8/10, effective 5/9/10; WSR 06-16-032, recodified as § 
392-343-102, filed 7/25/06, effective 8/25/06. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.47.830 and 28A.525.020. WSR 01-19-042, § 180-27-102, filed 
9/14/01, effective 10/15/01. Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.525.020. WSR 
00-09-045, § 180-27-102, filed 4/14/00, effective 5/15/00; WSR 
99-24-127, § 180-27-102, filed 12/1/99, effective 1/1/00.]
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